
 

 

 

 

 

Transition Policy 

When pupils transfer to secondary school or new schools we comply 
with the common transfer process and ensure that the new school has 
detailed information of the child's achievement and individual needs, 
but that their books remain at our school. 'Special books' are sent 
home to encapsulate their thematic learning throughout the year. 
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